From: Georgas, Steve E. [mailto:Steve.Georgas@chicagopolice.org]

Sent: Thursday, October 05, 2017 4:48 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: ASIS

Steve

I have returned from my Dallas travel for the ASIS conference.  Nothing changed from the original notification.

Thanks

Steve

Steve E. Georgas

Deputy Chief

